[image: image5.wmf]NEWSLETTER 5 – FEBRUARY 2011[image: image2.wmf]
Dear Parents, 

Well, we have reached the end of this half term, with everyone trying hard to fight off the dreaded ‘bug’ which has been around. Well done to everyone for keeping going. We hope you have a restful week’s holiday and return, refreshed on Monday 28th February.
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We are delighted to tell you that floorball begins again on Thursday 10th March. We are thrilled that Mrs Groves has returned and would like to thank her for giving so freely of her time. If your child wishes to join this club you will find a letter regarding it on your email. 

Sadly, I had to postpone the cross country yesterday due to very slippery conditions. Although we are all disappointed, the safety of our children had to come first. I have arranged for the event to take place on Thursday 10th March. Mr Webb will be in touch regarding runners after half term. Children who were selected for today’s race may rest assured that their place is secure. Thanks to Miss Lynch for working with our cross country runners, I am sure they will do her proud. 
We are increasingly concerned at the number of children taken out of school for doctor/dentist/nurse appointments. We do realise that it is not always possible to make an appointment for after 3:30 p.m. however we would ask that you make appointments after school time if at all possible. 

Thank you to all parents who notify the office when ‘changing’ the adults collecting your child. Please remember, we do need to know if the adult collecting your child is different from normal.

I spoke to Mrs Walker yesterday and she is getting on well although I don’t yet know when she will return. Thank you for your patience and good wishes. We are indebted to Mr & Mrs Barnes for all of their hard work. Thank you. 
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We say good bye to Mrs Causon today, albeit temporarily. We are sure that she now needs a rest before the baby arrives. We will let you know when the happy event takes place. Good luck Mrs Causon. 

Lastly, I would like to say a huge thank you to our Friends of School team for organising such a marvellous quiz last Friday night. With over 80 people attending it was a really good evening with lots of laughter and scratching of heads! The fish ‘n’ chip supper was excellent as were some of the answers. We look forward to the next quiz, although some people did ask for easier questions! 
Wishing you a happy and restful holiday. 

With best wishes.
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Sally Geary

Headteacher
